Happy National

This week, we recognize the dedicated team of the Public Works Department.
Your unwavering commitment to maintaining essential services, such as our
water and sewer systems, roads, sidewalks, snow removal, and waste
management, is vital to our town.

We also thank you for the care you put into maintaining our community spaces,
from playgrounds and green areas to sports fields and recreational facilities. A
special shout-out to the skilled mechanics who keep our town’s fleet of vehicles
and equipment running smoothly.

Your reliability and hard work never go unnoticed. Thank you for all you do!
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